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Architectural Control Committee 
 

The Architectural Control Committee (ACC) was formed because we take pride in 
our Vantage Pointe community.  To keep our community beautiful all 
homeowners/renters need to abide by the Rules and Regulations, as well as the 
Architectural Control Standards established and approved by the Vantage Pointe 
Board of Directors. 
 
The ACC exists to inform the Board of Directors of a correction that needs to be 
made, often quite minor and occasionally major.  We are doing a service for the 
community by attempting to have our homes and community maintained in an 
attractive manner and thereby maintaining our property values. 


